
 

 
 
School-Specific Procedures 
 
Medication at School 
 
If you child needs to take a prescription medication during school hours, there is a form in the office 
which has to be completed by the parent.  Medication should be brought to the office in the original 
container showing the prescribing doctor’s name and administration instructions.  Children are then 
asked to report to the office at the appropriate time to take their medication.  The release form 
terminates June 30th of each school year, or when the prescription changes or expires. 
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